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Governor Henry McMaster and State Officials to  
Hold Briefing on Hurricane Florence Today at 2:30 p.m. 

 
According to a release from the Office of the Governor, South Carolina Governor Henry 
McMaster will hold a briefing at 2:30 p.m. today, Friday, September 14, regarding Hurricane 
Florence and its potential impact to South Carolina.   
 
You can watch the event online at www.scetv.org/live/hurricane-florence-update. 
 
Please note that live press events may begin slightly later than scheduled. 
 
Please remain vigilant and stay informed on Hurricane Florence's projected path through the 
National Hurricane Center at www.nhc.noaa.gov and other official sources of information. 
 

# 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/SCBEAUFORT/subscriber/new?qsp=SCBEAUFORT_2
http://www.scetv.org/live/hurricane-florence-update
http://www.nhc.noaa.gov/

